SHEHU IDRIS INSTITUTE OF HEALTH SCIENCES AND TECHNOLOGY,
KADUNA STATE UNIVERSITY, MAKARFI CAMPUS.

NOTIFICATION OF POST-UTME EXAMINATION

The Institute wishes to notify all applicants and the general public that the
post-UTME examination is scheduled to hold on Friday 3rd and Saturday

4" November, 2023 at the ICT CENTRE, Kaduna State University-Main
Campus, Tafawa Balewa Way, Unguwan Rimi, Kaduna.

Applicants are to log in to their profile on the application portal to register
and print their examination slip.

Applicants are advised to adhere to the instructions in the examination slip
strictly.

Signed:
Director,
SICHS Makarf)



